
Dear Parents,

Hello and welcome to prekindergarten! My name is Catherine Faraone, and I will
be your child’s Pre-K teacher this year. We are going to have a fun, memorable,
and exciting year!

Research shows that success in school is maximized and enhanced when
teachers and parents work together. I strongly believe that your child will
receive the best education possible if we work together as a team. I will be
communicating with you frequently over the course of the year through emails,
folder notes and telephone. I am looking forward to getting to know you and
your child.

Our “Meet and Greet” is Wednesday, September 4th, in Room 107. (Bring labeled supplies
with you!)

Attached is a list of school supplies. If you pre-ordered from 1st Day School Supplies,
then you do not need to purchase the items on the list attached to this letter, but you
do need to send in the additional items below. If you did NOT order from 1st Day
Supplies, please use the list attached to purchase supplies and send in the above
items. Please clearly label all of the following items with your child’s first and last
name. You may bring all items to our Meet and Greet. Please refer to our school
website https://www.greatneck.k12.ny.us/PV for supply lists and additional information.
Also, please be on the lookout for emails from Mrs. Bell about our Meet and Greet and
other important information!

I would also like to request that you send in the following supplies:

● 1 full change of clothes in a large Ziploc Bag (please, make sure all
articles of clothing and the bag are labeled with your child’s name)

● 1 medium size backpack (no wheels please) to be used for coming to
and from school ( a 2 pocket folder needs to fit inside without bending)

● 1 recent 4x6 photos of your child and one recent 4x6 family photo
(they will be cut and displayed in the classroom)

● 1 Sterilite Plastic Pencil Box (approx. 9” X 6”)
● 1 Pack of Crayola Colored Pencil Set, 12-Colors, Half-Size

*Please be on the lookout for additional items we may need once the school year
begins.

https://www.greatneck.k12.ny.us/PV


*In addition, if you would share an email with me telling all about your child
(what he/she prefers to be called, likes, dislikes, challenges, proud moments,
etc), that will help me get to know him/her better right away.

Whenever emailing me this year, please always include your child’s name and
his/her class, AM or PM. Thank you!

I look forward to meeting all of you :).

Sincerely,

Mrs. Faraone

Parkville Prekindergarten Universal Supply List

2024-2025

● 1 Pair of Fiskar Kid Scissors
● 2 Mead Five Star Two Pocket Plastic Folders
● 1 Composition Marble Notebook
● 1 Pack of CRAYOLA PIP Squeak SKINNY Washable Markers 16ct
● 1 Box of 24ct CRAYOLA CRAYONS
● 1 Package of 4ct Expo Low Odor Chisel Tip Dry Erase Markers Multicolor
● 2 Multi-packs of Elmer’s small glue sticks (6 count)
● 1 Pack of 4 Color PLAY DOH
● 1 Bottle of Antibacterial Pump Hand Soap
● 1 Bottle of Hand Sanitizer
● 2 Tubs or Packs of Baby Wipes
● 1 Package of Clorox/Lysol Disinfecting Wipes
● 2 Boxes of Tissues
● 2 Rolls Bounty Paper Towels
● 1 Box of quart size Ziploc Sliders
● I Box of gallon size Ziploc Sliders
● 1 on/over the ear adjustable band headphones (no earbuds, no wireless please;
remove
from packaging and label and place in a labeled Ziploc bag)
*If ordering online, you will be prompted to add the headphones (a required item)


